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Good afternoon
 
Please find attached the Greater Christchurch Partnership submission on the proposed NPS for
Highly Productive Land as outlined in the Valuing highly productive land discussion document.
 
Regards
 
Keith
 
Keith Tallentire | Manager | Greater Christchurch Partnership

 W www.greaterchristchurch.org.nz 
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